
Activities of the Board of Library Trustees 
 
The last quarter of 2017 saw the inauguration of a new library website. The state of the 
art design was developed by Narrow Land. The webmaster is a former library director, so 
he was quite well versed in the needs of a public library. The website also contains a 
drone video of the Hull Library and the surrounding area. Check it out at 
hullpubliclibrary.org. 
 
The Hull Library is also keeping its social media pages up to date as well. Check us out 
on Face book and Instagram. 
 
Library employee Julie Marden is doing a great job keeping the webpage and the social 
media up to date. 
 
The last quarter of 2017 saw some transition in the Friends of the Hull Public Library 
which is the library support group. Long time president Helen Weiser stepped as 
president and has been replaced by Janet Bernault who was most recently treasurer of the 
organization. 
 
Former Friends Treasurer, John Kelly passed away in November 2017. John was 
instrumental in raising funds for the Friends. Mostly recently, John spearheaded the effort 
to obtain funds both public and private for the new front desk and renovation of the first 
floor of the Library. 
 
We look forward to continuing to provide the best library serve we can in 2018. 
 


